From: Richard Paul Probst, CFP [rich@fountainheadfinancial.com)

Sent: Monday, June 29, 2009 4:51 PM
To: Comments, Public
Subject: Rule 2111 Comment

1 have several concerns about the proposed changes and

firmly oppose any expansion of Rule 2111 to include *non-securities, services and
strategies”. I already firmly support all suitability requirements for the products 1 offer
and then some. Creating overlaps in jurisdiction and added burdens on the brokerage
industry conld be extremely harmful to my business and to consumers.

Additional burdens on sinaller independent advisors will be harmful and more cosil Iy for the public, leading them only to deal with
the largest firms which have been the biggest contributors to our current financial problems.
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